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Stan Jester (School Board Members)

From: DCSD NewsFlash
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:40 PM
To: DCSD - All Employees
Subject: GADOE Re-Entry Plan
Attachments: Georgia's Path to Recovery for K-12 Schools.pdf

==================== 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

==================== 
 
  
 
To:                                  All Employees 
From:                            Mrs. Ramona Tyson, Superintendent 
Subject:                        GADOE Re-Entry Plan 
Date:                             June 2, 2020 
  
The Georgia Department of Education, in partnership with Georgia Department of Public Health, released Georgia’s 
Path to Recovery for K-12 Schools.  The attached guidance (not mandate) will help schools plan for a safe return to 
instruction for the 2020-2021 school year. 
  
The document is comprehensive in providing guidance on multiple areas including practicing prevention, transporting 
students, entering school buildings, serving meals, transitioning between classes and spaces within the school, 
conducting large group gatherings, supporting teaching and learning, and protecting vulnerable populations in areas of 
substantial, minimal to moderate, and low to no community spread of COVID-19.  GADOE is clear to indicate that local 
school districts have the authority and flexibility to meet their individual needs and be responsive to their communities.  
  
Under the direction of Superintendent Tyson, DCSD’s Re-Opening School Task Force has been meeting to build a 
framework that will serve as a transition document to the new Superintendent for final decisions.  The Board will receive 
the framework under the Superintendent’s Report on Monday, June 8, 2020.  
 
For additional information, please visit https://www.dekalbschoolsga.org/covid-19/. 
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